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Although, in ignorance, | have used glue traps in the past | will not be using them any more. | was
shocked to see images of birds caught by these traps which contain no clear warnings to users
about the potential danger to wildlife. The glue traps are cheap and are easily available which made
me think that they were a good alternative to using sprays but on learning more about their
potential to entrap birds and other wildlife, it is obvious that if people don’t use them properly or
check them often, animals would be left to die a long painful death. | was unaware of the danger
they posed and now feel that the glue traps should be banned as they are inhumane and
indiscriminate in what they catch.
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